
NOTICE of Type B Sales Tax 
Expenditure 

 
 

The Yoakum Economic Development Corporation Board of Directors held a public hearing 

on Monday, March 18, 2024 at the Yoakum City Hall Conference Room located at 808 

Hwy 77A South, Yoakum, TX. to receive citizen comments on a proposed allocation of 

Type B Sales Tax funds to be utilized in conjunction with an application submitted by SAK 

Construction of Yoakum, Texas for funding assistance. 

 

Citizen inquiries may be submitted to Genora Young, City Hall, PO Box 738, 808 Hwy 

77A South, Yoakum, TX. 77995 or by email at gyoung@cityofyoakum.org. 

CERTIFICATION:  I certify that the above and foregoing notice was posted on the 

glass window adjacent to the front door of City Hall, facing the outside, and on the City 

of Yoakum website (www.cityofyoakum.org), on  March 18, 2024   at    3:00 PM      

o’clock. 

 

 

 

 

 /s/     

Theresa A. Bowe, City Clerk   

 

 

Removed from window on          at       o’clock. 

By:        

         Theresa A. Bowe, City Clerk   

 


